
COVID Mitigation Plan for Concerts 
 

On October 1st, PCS announced that concert attendees will be required to show proof of vaccine with 

photo id before entering the concert venue. 

 

Singers have asked about whether they will be masked during performances.  Due to the ever changing 

level of COVID outbreaks, the decision to perform with or without masks will not be made until the 

week and possibly the day of the performance.  If singers have a strong concern one way or the other, 

they are encouraged to email their concerns to Chorale representatives Anna Zook - 

AnnelieseZook@gmail.com and Conny Kirchhoff - kirchhc@frontier.com  . 

Thank you for your patience as we endeavor to keep all of you as safe as possible while still being able to 

perform. 


